
The Ambassador of Canada to the Secretarij of State of the United States of
Amerîca

Washington, D.C.
July 27, 1972

No. 243

MR. SECRETARY,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of July 27, regarding the Memo-
randum of An-endment dated May 19, between The St. Lawrence Seaway
Authority and The St. Lawrence Seaway Development Corporation, propos-
ing certain arrangements to govern toils on the St. Lawrence Seaway.

The terms and conditions set forth in your Note and the Memorandum of
Amendment attached thereto, respecting the St. Lawrence Seaway tariff of
toils are acceptable to the Government of Canada.

I therefore concur that your Note together with -the Memorandum, of
Axnendment attached thereto and this reply, which is authentic in English and
French, shall constitute an agreement between our two, governments amend-
ing the Agreement of March 9, 1959(l), as amended, with effect from the date
of this reply.

Accept, Mr. Secretary, the assurances of my highest consideration.

M. CADIEUX,
Ambassador.

The Honourable
William P. Rogers,
Secretary of State,
WASHINGTON, D.C.

(1) Treaty Series 195,Q No. 5


